
17/04/2019 

MS Jacqueline Marlow 
BEND 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
jacqui.marlow@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Dear Assessing Officer

Could you please not publish my phone number?

I wish to object to the development 
At present there is a senate committee into the faunal extinction crisis in Australia. Yet nothing 
seems to be changing to protect our fauna.
This block of land is foraging territory for powerful owls, a threatened species in NSW. Their 
presence has been noted here for at least a decade. 
Removing the bushland will force them to forage out into the surrounding suburb where they 
are at risk of car-strike. According to Birdlife Australia car-strike is a major cause of death for 
Powerful owls.

Removing the bushland also removes their food source which is predominantly ringtail and 
brushtail possum.

I am of the opinion that a reasonable amount of this property has already been developed.

I also did not note any plans to reduce the carbon footprint of the proposed building either 
during the building phase not when its eventually built.Although not mandatory, I would expect 
in the best interests for society, an effort by the developer towards a low carbon development 

Thank you for allowing me to comment
J Marlow 

Sent: 17/04/2019 10:08:24 PM
Subject: Online Submission


